
Reference: 
Resolution No. 5640/12 – November 27, 2012 Regular Board Meeting 

DISCLOSURE OF TRUSTEE EXPENSES 
 
 

Premier Allison Redford announced during the summer of 2012 that government 
has established a new policy that will see bills accumulated by cabinet ministers, 
government caucus members and others posted online every two months.  
Education Minister Jeff Johnson indicated he felt school boards should follow 
suit.  ASBA president Jacquie Hansen was also in favour of this initiative. 
 
The Board of Trustees passed the following motion at its November 27, 2012 
meeting: 
 
“That trustee expenses be posted on the district website on a quarterly basis.” 


